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This case was opened following contact from another agency that identified potential personnel 
and facilities issues related to SBIR awards made to multiple companies sharing the same 
address. We reviewed award documents from multiple agencies, interviewed personnel at the 
company location, and subpoenaed and reviewed company financial records. 
 
No issues were substantiated and no financial problems were identified.   
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 
 


